
   

                                                               

               

 
 
 

10 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of the Careers Advisory curriculum, we are looking to take some students to Reading 
College as part of a work experience visit. We will be having a tour and showing the students what 
the college has to offer. 
 
Our visit will take place on Tuesday 15 November, and we will be travelling to the college by 
minibus. We will be leaving school and 9:30am and returning at 1pm. 
 
Please could you provide your child with a packed lunch or alternatively let me know if you would 
like to order one from school. 
 
If you have any questions, or need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me: 
Tanya.Kirby@manorgreenschool.co.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Tanya Kirby 
SSA Job Coach 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Please tick a lunch option and return this slip to Tanya Kirby by Monday 14 November. 
 
 
I will provide a packed lunch 
 
I would like a school packed lunch ordered 
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